
Subject: Opposed to SB895 & SB895-3 
 
Dear Senators:  
 
I oppose SB895 and SB895-3. SB895-3 is just a reiteration of the *previously defeated* SB442-3, which I 
already voiced my strong opposition to.  
 
Please do not vote for SB895 or SB895-3 (or whatever amendment number it takes on next). 
 
As a voting, tax-paying Oregonian, frankly, I am dismayed and appalled that this amendment is again 
being introduced, just in another committee and under another bill. 
 
 
Claire Anderson 
Managing Editor 
Home Power magazine 
Visit our Web site at www.homepower.com 
 
You can also contact me at: 
Cell (541) 941-1676 

 

http://www.homepower.com/

